
Travel	Scholarship		

Background	
The	2015	AGM	passed	a	motion	that	the	AGA	spend	$1,200	on	travel	scholarships	to	encourage	
players	from	around	the	country	to	participate	in	the	2016	National	Championships.		

Process	
The	AGA	will	provide	travel	scholarships	to	five	different	people	from	five	states/areas	of	Australia	
for	the	2016	National	Championships	(this	excludes	people	from	Victoria	who	are	hosting	the	AGA	
National	Championships).	

The	five	scholarships	will	be	of	$250	each	and	paid	only	to	a	person	who	is	attending	the	2016	
Nationals	(preferably	supplying	a	receipt	for	their	air	flight	as	proof	and	early	registration).	

For	2016	the	states/areas	are:	

• NSW	&	ACT	–	submissions	from	clubs	
• Queensland	–	submissions	from	clubs/society	
• Western	Australia	–	coordinated	by	Clive	Hunt	
• South	Australian	–	Personal	applications	
• Tasmania	&	The	Northern	Territory	–	Personal	applications		

Each	club	in	each	state/area	will	nominate	one	person	for	a	scholarship	which	must	be	sent	to	the	
AGA	Secretary	(Secretary@AustralianGo.asn.au)	by	30th	September	2016	and	include	the	reasons	
why	that	person	should	be	selected.	

Players	in	South	Australia,	Tasmania	and	The	Northern	Territory	must	submit	their	own	applications	
because	there	is	no	club	or	AGA	representative	in	those	states.	

The	AGA	committee	will	select	one	candidate	from	each	state	and	the	secretary	will	notify	the	
winning	candidates	within	one	week	of	the	decision	being	made.			

The	AGA	Committee’s	decision	in	this	matter	final	and	no	correspondence	will	be	entered	into.	


